
Barton  joins  National  Rural
Accountable Care Organization
Barton  Health  was  selected  as  one  of  100  Medicare  Shared
Savings  Program  Accountable  Care  Organizations  (ACOs),
providing Medicare beneficiaries with access to high-quality,
coordinated care across the United States.

Doctors, hospitals and health care providers establish ACOs in
order to work together to provide higher-quality coordinated
care to their patients, while helping to slow health care cost
growth.  ACOs  receive  a  portion  of  the  Medicare  savings
generated from lowering the growth in health care costs as
long as they also meet standards for high quality care.

 

 

More information about the Shared Savings Program is available
online.
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